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What a great start to the 2018/19 year! 

Thanks to everyone who supported our coffee and cake event back in 
September. We were overwhelmed with the support, donations and 

the amount raised to go towards Macmillan Cancer Support. 

Over £590 raised for 

Macmillan Cancer Support! 

If you tried to join us but didn't manage it due to the high turn out, apologies 

for this - we were pleasantly surprised at how busy the event was! We're 

working on plenty more events for 2018/19, so we hope to see you next time. 

Thanks to Nicki Smith who took all the left 

over cakes and goodies down to the 

Peterborough Soup Kitchen for the homeless 

community of Peterborough to enjoy.



A Deep Reflection

A big congratulations to Southfield's 
parent Ricky Patten, who took part in the 
Great Eastern Run last month. 
 
Despite the rain, he finished with a 
personal best of 1hr 44min. He also raised 
an amazing £155.47 
for our PTA and to go 
towards additional STEM resources for the 
school. Thank you Ricky! 
 
If you're taking part in an event and want 
to support the school by raising funds, just 
like Ricky, contact the PTA for our Just 
Giving donation link. 

The Parent Teacher Association is a voluntary organisation made up of 
Southfields Primary School parent community, with the aim to assist the 

school and raise funds for extra resources. 
Everyone is welcome! However much time you can spare, every little helps. 

 
At our next AGM, we aim to re-recruit a team of key officers;  1 x Chair, up to 2 

x Vice Chair, 1 x Treasurer, up to 2 x Secretaries & 1 x Publicity Officer. 
 

Please get in touch via our new email address; 
pta@southfields.peterborough.sch.uk 

if you would like to express an interest in any of these positions. 
 

PTA AGM 

Thurs 10th Jan 2019 

7.30pm at the school 



The Southfields Primary festive planning is in full swing with 
the annual Christmas Fayre taking place on: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent/local business stalls are available for a charge of £5 and a 
raffle prize donation. Stalls will be limited so get in quick! 

Book via the PTA by emailing; 
pta@southfields.peterborough.sch.uk 

Christmas is 

Coming! 

The PTA will be running a  fun tombola style stand at the fayre and  
also selling affordable, pre wrapped gifts, ideal for children to give to parents
and grandparents. There'll be Santa sweetie cones on offer and also the BIG

Christmas Raffle - which you won't want to miss, look out  
for the raffle tickets on sale soon! Some really amazing experiences and gifts

have been donated from local businesses, so you have to be in it, to win it! 
 

This year we will be giving the children the opportunity to decorate a
Christmas card at home for the elderly or vulnerable within the Stanground
community. Look out for the card template on Dojo and we look forward to

collecting them at the Christmas Fayre ready for us to deliver and spread
some festive cheer! 

 
 

Friday 7th December 

4pm - 6pm 


